
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – MAY 2025 

FUNDRAISING TERM 2 

Weeks 3 and 4 – clothes sale table. Donate some clothes to sell at $1 each. All clothes remaining 

at the end of the two weeks will either be repurposed or donated to charity. 

Picture Products – we are once again doing Plates and another item as well – cost $30 each. We 

will have these completed and returned early Term 3 in time for Father’s Day. 

Weeks 7 and 8 – Book Table – swap a book for free or purchase a book for 50c 

Week 10 – Beanie challenge. If you have any old Beanies you no longer want we would love to have 

them to use. ALSO If you would like to donate some new beanies, that would be great and we will 

use these as prizes. More details coming later in term. 

WATCH for details of upcoming workshops and other activities. 
 

WELCOME BACK TO TERM 2. WE HOPE YOU ENJOYED THE EASTER BREAK AND ARE 

READY FOR AN AMAZING TERM AT SPRINGWOOD BOYS AND GIRLS CLUB!!! 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

THAT PHOTOGRAPHY IS NOT 

PERMITTED IN THE GYM at 

any time – even of your own 

children in accordance with 

Office of the Children’s 

Guardian recommendations and 

club policy. 

SIGNING IN - All participants 

must be signed in by someone 

over 18.  We care for the safety 

of all our members and deem it 

is unsafe for children to walk 

through the carpark  

unsupervised.   
 

CLUB COMPETITION TERM 2 - Sunday 1st June 2025 – 

see separate email!!. If you would like to assist with a BBQ 

on the day, please contact info@sbagc.com.au.  
 

Our UPSTAIRS HALL is available for hire. 

Contact Hallbooking@sbagc.com.au or see our website 

for more details.  

FEE POLICY and Fees – we have a fees policy on our website which outlines details of 

payments and requirements. Our fees are very low and we are trying to keep them this 

way despite increasing costs and some significant costs for maintenance for our ageing 

building and equipment. 

Important points to note – 

(1) we only offer full or half term fees 

(2)We do not offer make up classes 

(3)We charge a late fee of $20 when fees are not paid on time. This helps to cover extra 

administration required. 

(4)There is a $20 administration charge when requesting refunds to help cover extra 

administration costs. 

WE ARE RECRUITING NEW COACHES! 

Are you 15 years or older and interested in becoming or are 

already a gymnastics coach?   

We are looking for casual trainees and coaches. 

 If you are interested in a position, please send an updated 

resume to info@sbagc.com.au before 6pm 25th May, 2025.  
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